
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
CINDERELLA – QUEEN OF THE DESERT 

You’ve heard of Cinderella?  You’ve heard the reference “Queen of the Desert”?  But what has 
one to do with the other? 

To find out, you need to buy a ticket to Brisbane Family Law Centre’s (BFLC) 2017 
Pantomime.  

Set in the 80s the panto is a nostalgic look back at all the trends and fads of that time and a 
great chance to hear all the great hits!  

It’s been a few years between shows for the panto, but this year the cast (made up of 
Brisbane’s legal fraternity) are back together and raring to go.   

The Honourable Margaret McMurdo, Womens Legal Service CEO Angela Lynch and Ann-
Maree David, Executive Director of the College of Law have all agreed to throw on their 
dancing shoes for a good cause. 

You should also keep an eye out for these familiar faces in the cast: 
Jennifer McArdle, Clare Dart, John Selfridge, Guy Andrew and Matt Taylor 

This year, the panto is raising funds for the Women’s Legal Service to assist them in their 
important work helping women and children to safer futures. 

All profits raised will help ensure that when a woman reaches out, help is available at the 
other end of the phone line. 

This year’s performance will be held at the Princess Theatre, 8 Annerley Road, 
Woolloongabba on Saturday, 21 October 2017 commencing at 7pm. 



Tickets are available at a cost of $50 per person or 10 for $450.  You can book them via the 
website https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=284996 but hurry because they’re 
selling fast and you don’t want to miss out. 

As in previous years, local businesses and other organizations associated with family law 
have come on board to sponsor the Brisbane Family Law Centre event.  Special thanks go to 
our Platinum Sponsor, Loyalest and our Silver Sponsors Eagle Street Legal Recruitment and 
Talent Partners, and BGM Family Lawyers. 

To become a sponsor, buy tickets or obtain further details of this fundraiser, please follow 
this link https://www.bflc.com.au/panto2017/. 

So come along and support this year’s pantomime.  You know you want to. 

Issued:  4 October 2017 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact: 

Clarissa Rayward      
Director, BFLC      
Accredited Specialist-Family Law 

 
About BFLC 
Brisbane Family Law Centre is a boutique law firm specializing in family law matters, with 
offices located at 10 Albion Road, Albion.  The firm focuses on collaborative law, mediation 
and out of Court dispute resolution. 
Telephone:   07 3862 1955  
Email:  info@bflc.com.au 
Website: www.brisbanefamilylawcentre.com.au 
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